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Letterhead
(Specimen – Qualify or alter wording of comfort where applicable)
2020-*
The Head: Financial Surveillance Department

South African Reserve Bank

P.O. Box 3125

PRETORIA 
0001
Dear Sir,
Annual Managerial Letter of Comfort in respect of the period from * to *
I refer to your letter dated * in regard to the governance of our Cross-Border Foreign Exchange Transaction Reporting System (Reporting System) and Reconciliation Module and in respect of the period under review, confirm that all cross-border foreign exchange transactions were automatically transmitted into our Source System from our front-end systems using the straight through processing principle.  Pre-populated information from our centralised customer database as well as manually captured fields pertinent to individual transactions, furthermore, enriched transactions before their straight through flow into our internal Reporting System in terms of the “same source principle”.
The status of transactions were changed or split into sequences by operational staff and/or the Reporting System Administration only in terms of duly documented authorisations.  All applicable automated system reports were generated and duly signed off by the various levels of authorisation.
Transactions from our Source Systems and the Reporting System, were independently drawn into the Reconciliation Module, which performed a balancing procedure to ensure that all cross-border transactions were duly accounted for, either as reportable or non-reportable, where after the reportable transactions were reported to the SARB Cross-Border Foreign Exchange Transaction Database via the SARBDEX System with due adherence to all systems protocols and confirmations.

We, furthermore, confirm that sound communication structures remained in place between the various governance functionaries concerned during the period under review and that no medium and high risk events affecting our Reporting System and Reconciliation Module were identified.
We also confirm that adequate back-up procedures were maintained in respect of our Reporting System and Reconciliation Module during the period under review and that the Inspection Manual reflects the current control environment.

Inspection Reports were pursued to ensure compliance/finalisation.
It follows that all reportable cross-border transactions passed through our accounts administration were duly reported in terms of Section J. of the Currency and Exchange Manual or Section C.1 of the Currency and Exchange Manual for Authorised Dealers with limited authority. *use the manual applicable.

Yours faithfully

Head: Compliance
2012-005259








